NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Please take notice that Tulare Mosquito Abatement District
will cancel the regular board meeting of February 11, 2020, at 1:00
p.m., in that it is advised by the board members that due to

unavailability of bkoard members it would lack a gquorum.

Dated: ay/é/ﬂa’?[)

JOH?VAVILA, General Manager.



